
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 9, 1996 

 

BY REGISTERED MAIL 

 

Mr. Robert J. Groden 

6161 E. Northwest Highway 

Dallas, Texas 75231 

 

Dear Bob: 

 

I am writing to forward you the original copy of the transcript for the continuation of your deposition 

in Dallas, Texas on August 20, 1996. 

 

Please review both of your transcripts carefully, make any corrections that are necessary, and return 

them to the ARRB in the enclosed prepaid FEDEX envelope.  You should return both transcripts 

within 30 days of your receipt of this letter. 

 

The original copy of each transcript, along with the changes you have annotated, will be retained on 

record, and a corrected copy of each transcript will also be printed and placed on record.  The 

Review Board will provide you with a copy of each corrected transcript as soon as they are printed. 

 

Should you have any questions about the review process, please call me at (202) 724-0088. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 

 

Enclosures 


